$\begin{array}{lll} \textbf{From:} & \underline{ksdaweb@ks.gov} \\ \textbf{To:} & \underline{Pugh, Ginger} \\ \end{array}$

Subject: New form entry is submitted

Date: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 7:31:53 PM



http://agriculture.ks.gov/SF_KSDAWeb

New form submission

Hays R9 Meeting Comments

Submitted on 10 July 2018, via IP 24.255.203.30 by Anonymous

Submit your written comments here:	
Written comments must be accompanied by a full name, address and email address.	
First name	Quentin
Last name	Hirsh
Street address	221 West 9th. Street
City, state, zip code	Kinsley, Ks. 67547
Email address	Quentinhirsh@hotmail.com
Written comments:	I have lived in the Kinsley area all my life. I am not in favor of your desire to transfer water from the Ogallala basin south of Kinsley to Hays and Russel Ks. Although I sympathize with your dilemma, I do not believe helping yourself to the natural resources of this area is in our best interests. Any intelligent person can rationalize the withdrawal of water from this already depleting area will only result in two waterless areas. We rely on our groundwater resources for our lives and the life of this agricultural community. Your transfer will ultimately have grave consequences to our future. The aquifer is getting little if any recharge from Colorado. If allowed it will be a death sentence for this area.